Stephanie Hesford

From: yvonne pittam iGNNI

Sent: Thursday, 11 June 2015 8:49 PM
To: Stephanie Hesford
Subject: greyhound racing

Dear Stephanie Hesford,

Knowing how cruel to both the dogs and the poor souls used as live bait, why on earth does government put our
taxes into suporting something like this.

Money should be spend on things like mecical for us all, not suporting a betting sport anyway, regardless of the out
and out cruely aspect.

consider a ban on the cruel racing of grey hounds.

Sincerely,

yvonne pittam

Geeveston, TAS 7116



